
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Executive Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Year 4 Swimming Update - Cancellation 

 

We regret to inform you that swimming lessons for our Year 4 children have been cancelled 

for the remainder of the school year. We are very sorry for this disappointing news and 

understand how frustrating it will be for both you and your child. 

 

This is due to an ongoing issue with the swimming pool we use which belongs to another school. 

Despite repeated efforts, the fault has not been fixed and we have now been informed that 

it will not be repaired in time for us to resume lessons this term. 

 

We know that swimming is an important part of the curriculum and something the children 

look forward to. We want to reassure you that this decision has been completely out of our 

hands and we are doing all we can to make sure the children are not disadvantaged by this 

situation. 

 

We are already working with a provider to ensure that all current Year 4 pupils will be given 

swimming provision during Year 5 instead. We will share further details as soon as 

arrangements have been confirmed. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support and please don’t hesitate to contact us if you 

have any questions. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss R Burnett 

Year 4 Leader 

 

 

 

 
 


